
Committee Secretary
Senate Standing Committees on Economics
Re: Currency (Restrictions on the Use of Cash) Bill 2019

Dear Senators,
 
I am writing on behalf of 3,000+ members of our political organisation to
express our objection to the cash ban in the strongest possible terms.
 
It is bad because :

the law attacks our right to privacy and freedom not to use banks—it is intended to trap
people in banks so we can’t escape negative interest rates and bail-in, and our activities
can be monitored and measured;
$10,000 is just the beginning; 
criminals won’t abide by cash restrictions but it will criminalise law-abiding citizens; 
Australia doesn’t have an urgent black economy problem;
digital technology often fails, as CBA’s system did last week, so cash-restricted
economies can leave people stranded.

Please do NOT restrict our access to using cash.
 
Thanks.

“Only those who can see the invisible, can achieve the impossible. 
Imagine .... Believe .... Act  -  and you can change the World!”
 
“The penalty for refusing to participate in politics is that you end up being
governed by your inferiors”  Plato
………. So please, get involved!
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Jeffrey Hodges B.Sc. M.Sc.(Hons) B.Ed.
Founder & Secretary
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